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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>; cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

Gentlemen, I strongly oppose the RIN-3038-AC61 changes that would apply to Forex traders. It would
mean that I would have to close out my account since the margin requirement is too high and I do
not have the $10,000.00 to invest. The leverage change is also way out of line. Not fair to the traders.

I enjoy trading the Forex on a small scale since I am retired.

John Lewis


